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Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
We are delighted to inform you that, following a rigorous recruitment process in partnership with the 
school Parent Council, staff and pupils, Miss Kirsty Donnelly has been appointed to the one year 
secondment post of Head Teacher at Campbeltown Grammar School. Miss Donnelly brings significant 
senior educational leadership experience from across Scotland.  
 
It is hoped that Miss Donnelly will join us in August for the start of the new term.  Mr Mitchell will 
remain as Head Teacher until such time as Miss Donnelly has taken up her post. 
 
Additionally, Mr. Mitchell and The Education Service management team will work closely with Miss 
Donnelly for a period of handover.  
 
We are sure you will give Miss Donnelly a very warm welcome to our school community and we know 
that she is looking forward to working with yourselves and our young people. 
 
School will close at 1pm on Friday 30th June and lunch will be served at 12.30pm.    
 
We hope that you and your families have a fantastic summer and we look forward to seeing you all on 
our return to school on Tuesday 15th August.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Mr David Mitchell     and    Mrs Kim Fletcher    
Joint Head Teacher             Senior Depute Head Teacher      
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